
 
 
 
 

December 2022 
 
Additional Training Day 
 

Dear families  
  
Further to our communication on Wednesday, we continue to be subject to a cyber incident. Due to the disruption 
this has caused, we have decided that our schools in Bradford and Leeds will remain closed for all students on 
Tuesday 3 January 2023 to allow staff to adapt to this evolving situation. This includes Dixons McMillan Academy. 
  
School will reopen to students on Wednesday 4 January at the usual time, and lessons will continue as normal.  
  
Modes of communication with school may continue to be affected. You can get the most up to date information 
about our school from our website: www.dixonsma.com  
  
Thank you for your patience and ongoing support. We hope you have a restful break, and we look forward to seeing 
you in the New Year.  

  
 
 

Kat Lang 
 
Principal 
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